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Behold, I am doing a new thing….. 

MESSAGES OF HOPE 
Hope Ministries, where we are transforming lives through a multi-generational        

and community approach to alleviate poverty, providing hope and a future. 

As we approached the new year, HOPE welcomed three new families. Courtney (left), was the first to join HOPE with her son,    

Ayden. With strong ties to the community, Courtney has a great support system cheering her on. We have had the honor of       

celebrating with Courtney as she passed her driver’s test and got her first car! She is in her second year at NTCC. Then came       

Kennedy (center), with son Ryder and baby girl, Emerson. Kennedy and children adapted quickly to community at HOPE and are 

beginning to thrive! Kennedy enrolled in her first year of college at NTCC this Spring. HOPE was given the opportunity to follow 

God in a way we have never gone before, when accepting Ariana (right) and brother Zaid into the HOPE family. Ariana quickly 

overcame a hurdle in getting her driver’s license, getting her first car and entering college! HOPE celebrates as our family grows 

and we see many victories in the lives of our women and children! We look forward to seeing what God will do in and through 

these  laid-down lives! 

“Our vision here at Broncy Donkey has 
changed, adapted, and transformed many 
times over in the short time we’ve been in 
business. From the very beginning, we’ve 
wanted to provide jobs for women, and 
teach them a skilled labor. We believe that 
home is one of the most neglected places in 
our society and were searching for a way to 
make a difference. Doors that we didn’t 
even know existed were opened to us, and 
we are now proud to announce a blessed 
partnership with Hope  
Ministries! “ 
 
*Featured left is the “HOPE Moc” 

Save the Date!!! 

Get your tickets online, at the door, or in    

person at The Landing Event Center! 
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On January 20, HOPE Mount Pleasant welcomed our HOPE Brasil team. We were honored to host them as they came to be 

trained and attend the Hope Ministries Annual Staff Retreat In Abilene, Texas. . Paula Togni, Adriana Trussardi, and                 

Rosane Grejo are part of the HOPE Brasil team in Porto Alegre, Brazil. They represent a total of 9 women, staff and volunteers, 

working to make a difference in the lives of single women and their children in the city of Porto Alegre, Brasil. While in the U.S., 

Togni and her team were trained in the HOPE administrative processes, HOPE Life Coaching Model, activities with children and 

their moms among other key things that make us HOPE. We were thrilled to receive our beautiful team from Brazil! We are 

blessed by their enthusiasm to serve and their joy to be a part of this great call known as HOPE. Please pray for them as they 

locate property and address all the details needed to begin! 

Mark Your Calendars! 

Making History 

Welcome back Judy G! 

 
Judy previously served at HOPE as Staff on the Grounds. 
She moved back home to Louisiana early last year to take 
care of family. She rejoined us January 2020, in a new 
leadership position. Her main focus is seniors at HOPE and  

If you would like to partner with HOPE by becoming a volunteer or making a donation, please call 903-305-9098 or visit our  

website at www.hopeofnet.org—P.O. Box 1618 Mount Pleasant, TX 75455 


